To:

Department of Property Records,

Main Street,

Bristol.

18th March, ’07.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to the (Property Documents of House no. 17, Bell View Apartments, Richmond Street).

I have lost the (original documents in a fire) so, I request you to kindly issue a copy of the original documents.

I would be much obliged if the copy can be issued to me at the earliest to enable me to wind up certain formalities regarding (tax payment).

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,

(Herman Connor)

